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Clerk of the Supremo Couti
P.O. Box 40929

Olympia, WA 98504-0929
supreme@courts.wa.aov

Wa^j'nnglon Siate
January 31, 2019 Suprome Court

Dear Chief Justice Fairhurst,

I am writing to offer comments on the proposed amendments to APR 28, the

admission to practice rule that creates the LILT in Washington State.

Having seen my family benefit from the services of a LLLT firm in the last year, I

applaud that Legal Technicians exist and enthusiastically encourage the

expansion of the scope of LLLTs. I specifically encourage the idea that LLLTs

could help people with negotiations, mediations, and the handling real property

matters and pensions. That our LLLT was not authorized to engage in simple

negotiations on our behalf became very difficult for us.

I encourage the Washington State Supreme Court to expedite the proposed

amendments to APR 28 as soon as possible and to add as much autnority as

possible to the license for the benefit of the public.

Sincerely,

CQuToL OdoM
Carol Odom

206-713-0265

Lynnwood, WA
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